
From: Bernice-cahute
To: Delegations
Subject: St Gregory Boundary Review
Date: Thursday, March 30, 2017 10:42:50 AM

Good Evening All,

This email is in support of Director Gauthier's report to maintain the status quo regarding the boundary for St 
Gregory's School. This is a positive outcome for our community.
The proposed boundary changes would  put children in danger because they have to cross a 400 Series Highway.
Thank you Director Gauthier for listening and acting on our concerns.

Sincerely,
Bernice Cahute
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